
 

 

Ref. JBS/2022                    Dated: 10.01.2022 
 
The S.D.O., 
Punjab State Electricity Board, 
Samana, Distt. Patiala (Punjab) 
 
Sir, 
 
With profound regards, we wish to state that our school has been inspected physically by the 
IC constituted by CBSE, New Delhi for grant of  affiliation to our school upto Sr Sec classes 
under switchover category and during inspection, IC members has raised an objection i.e. to 
remove a HT line passes outside of the school campus, but passed nearby the boundary wall 
of the playground of the school/ to keep it more away from the boundary wall of play ground of 
the school, keeping in view the matter of safety of little tiny tots/ students of our school. Hence, 
your goodself is earnestly requested to please be kind enough to do the needful at the earliest 
possible, being the matter of safety of little tiny tots/ students of our school and oblige. 
 
Thanking you,     
 
With deep regards, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

  

 (PRINCIPAL) 

 


